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MADISON COUNTY GOVERNMENT AND ANNEX FACILITIES – OPEN FOR 
APPOINTMENT ONLY 

 
In response to the national COVID-19 health emergency and accordance with the guidelines 
from the Centers for Disease Control, and Governor Holcomb, the Madison County Government 
Center (16 E 9th St, Anderson) and Madison County Annex (206 E. 9th Street, Anderson) will be 
open only to those having a scheduled appointment.  Those having business with any Madison 
County Department must call ahead and receive an appointment before they will be allowed into 
the buildings.  Walk-ins will not be permitted.  You will be required to show proof of your 
appointment to security personnel before being allowed into the building. 
 
These measures are being implemented immediately and will be in place until further notice. 
 
Please visit the Madison County Government website at www.madisoncounty.in.gov.  Many of 
the interactions you can have with Madison County officials and departments can occur through 
the website or over the phone.   
 
All members of the public are encouraged to access government services through remote means 
until further notice. 
  
Earlier today, Madison County announced the first patient who has a presumptive positive test 
result for COVID-19.  We will continue to evaluate the situation as this virus continues to spread 
across the United States and take additional protective measures as necessary.   
 
For coronavirus updates in Madison County, please check the Madison County Health 
Department Facebook page. For general coronavirus information, the ISDH hotline is open 24 
hours a day.  That number is 877-826-0011.   

mailto:sgrimes@madisoncounty.in.gov
http://www.madisoncounty.in.gov/

